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Press release  
IT IS PUBLISHED THE VISIONING OF CYCLISTS PATH IN PRIZREN 

  
Organization EC Ma Ndryshe published on Wednesday the visioning "Cyclists Path", an activity which 
conveyed the visual message for promotion of free movement of persons that use the bicycles through 
the main streets of the city of Prizren.  
 
The surveys that were held over the past years, within the project "Inclusive City ...", have regularly 
brought the concern of the citizens regarding the lack of cyclist paths (lanes) in the urban part. 
 
Based on these requests, but also in two petitions submitted earlier in Municipality of Prizren, NGO EC 
Ma Ndryshe in cooperation with several organizations and with the cyclists community conducted a 
visioning, which serves as an example of how the cyclist paths (lanes) will look like and can be applied on 
the streets of city of Prizren. 
 
The published visioning serves as an incentive for strengthening the call for more attention and care in 
creating cyclist paths, since this community as well should enjoy the right to move freely and safely in 
traffic. 
 
Therefore, NGO EC Ma Ndryshe through this visioning reiterates the call to the responsible institutions 
to constantly engage in planning and creating cyclist paths in all parts of the city. 
 
The visioning "Cyclists Path" is realized within the project "Inclusive City ...", funded by Olof Palme 
International Center (OPIC), which is supported by the Swedish Government. "Inclusive City ..." is a 
three-year project of NGO EC Ma Ndryshe, which aims to articulate the needs of community groups and 
to translate them into applicable urban plans of the municipality of Prizren. Community groups that this 
project cooperates with are distributed in various neighbourhoods of the city. 
 

 
With respect, 
Doruntina Ukimeri, Project Coordinator  
NGO EC Ma Ndryshe 
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